
Notice Date: October 2, 2023 
To: Ohio CareSource Providers 
From: CareSource 
Subject: Annual Notice of Requirements - UPDATE 

This notification is an update to the network notification posted on Sept. 13, 2023. Updated information is 
indicated in red. 

Due to a delay with the Provider Education Attestation Form update, the Annual Notice of Requirement is 
not an option in the drop-down menu. We are asking all providers to select “Provider Orientation” from the 
menu until the update is complete. CareSource will be 


